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Story Release 





FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tomorrow: TCSS Holds Public Hearing on Proposed FY ‘21 Budget 

Temperature checks, face coverings, and social distancing guidelines enforced
LaGrange, Ga., June 17, 2020 – On Tuesday, Troup County School System (TCSS) held its first in-person board meeting since March. TCSS ensured visitors used Centers for Disease Control (CDC) recommended guidelines upon entering the building, such as temperature checks, face coverings, and remaining socially distanced. There were approximately 30 attendees. 
While the school system planned to hold a similar in-person format for the Proposed Fiscal Year 21 (FY ‘21) Budget Hearing and the regularly scheduled June Board Meeting, the circumstances have now changed. Due to the increased number of coronavirus health cases presented in Troup County, TCSS will now return to virtual meetings of the Board.  
Those virtual meetings will begin tomorrow, Thursday, June 18, with the first being a public hearing on the proposed FY ’21 budget hearing and the second meeting will be the regularly scheduled June board meeting. The board meeting will begin immediately following the public hearing. 

Both meetings will be broadcast live on LGTV (LaGrange Television). As an added health precautionary measure, board members and Superintendent Dr. Brian Shumate will be broadcasting remotely through Webex thanks to the City of LaGrange. The organization is working directly with the school system to ensure the safety of staff and community members during this process. 
Community members wishing to speak may do so at the Administrative Services Building. Visitors will be required to adhere to CDC recommended guidelines such as temperature checks, social distancing, and wearing face coverings. TCSS employees will be available to assist visitors through the community input process. To access the building, visitors will:

· Check-in 

· Check temperature 

· Answer safety questions

· Remain in line at least six feet apart

· Enter the board room one at a time

· Speak for no more than three minutes

· Exit the board room through the designated exit

The school system asks that visitors exit the building upon completion of their comment time. There will be a regular meeting of the Board of Education following the Budget Hearing. Both the public hearing and board meeting will be broadcast live on LGTV. 

What: TCSS Public Hearing on Proposed FY ‘21 Budget and June Board Meeting
Date: June 18, 2020

Time: 5:00 pm 

Where: TCSS Administrative Services Building

100 North Davis Rd 

Building C

LaGrange, GA 30241

The next hearing for public comment of the FY ‘21 proposed budget will be held Thursday, June 25, 2020 at 5:00 pm. 
About Troup County School System

Troup County School System is an accredited educational system with over 12,100 students in grades K-12. TCSS does offer a free Pre-K program at each elementary school. The system is comprised of eleven elementary schools, three middle schools, three high schools, one college and career academy, and one alternative learning center. Students within the school system are taught a rigorous and relevant curriculum that helps them make college and career choices beyond graduation and succeed in life. The system 2019 graduation rate is 86.6 percent. To learn more about Troup County School System, visit troup.org and the Troup County School System Facebook page. 
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